

2023-03-01 Meeting notes

Date

01 Mar 2023

Attendees

- [Mahesh Jethanandani](#)
- N Shankar
- [Andrea Buldorini](#) and others.

Recording

Recording of this meeting can be found [here](#).

Goals

- Kick of H-release
 - Create Task under each Epic
 - Assign it to team members
- Tasks that need definition
 - Need a way to glue the components of SMO
 - Need to provide homing
 - Package management
 - Inventory
 - Image management
- Need to evaluate if file-ready-notification comes over O1 or over O1/VES. O1/VES currently does not support this notification.

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
5 min	Agenda bashing	All	
10 min	H-release	Team Leads	
	AOB		

Action items

- ☐ Waiting on [David Kinsey](#) for the description of the above tasks
- ☐ File ready notification. O1 or O1/VES?